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Community comes together for NAIDOC Week
The City of Subiaco recently celebrated NAIDOC Week with a range of activities across the City.

Members of the Subiaco community gathered for a traditional flag raising and smoking ceremony, led by Noongar 
Elder Freda Ogilvie. The flags were raised by representatives from Subi Kids Crew and the ceremony was followed 
by a morning tea in the Administration Centre. 

Proud Noongar woman and artist, Seantelle Walsh, painted the front doors of the Administration Centre with this 
year’s theme Get up! Stand up! Show up! which will remain on the doors for the rest of the month.

Thank you to everyone who joined us during NAIDOC Week.

Be in the know 
Sign up to our Subiaco Snapshot e-newsletter 
to receive regular updates on matters that 
affect you. Visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au.

Subiaco Library Book Club
19 July, 1.30pm to 2.30pm  
or 6.30pm to 7.30pm  
24 July, 3pm to 4pm 
Subiaco Library, 237 Rokeby Road 
Free

Declutter your house and  
mind workshop
Friday 29 July, 12.30pm to 1.30pm 
Subiaco Library, 237 Rokeby Road 
Free, bookings essential

To book your spot or view  
all upcoming events, visit  

www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/events.

Welcome new Disability 
Access Inclusion Committee 
representatives 
The City of Subiaco is delighted 
to welcome the new Disability 
Access Inclusion Committee (DAIC) 
representatives. 

The new committee members were 
selected at the June Council Meeting 
and are Russell Jones, Rebecca 
Henderson, Joseph Salt, Mark Elsing, 
Nerida Croker, Cherise Larchet, Louise 
Watson and David Vosnacos.

The DAIC’s role is to advise Council 
and to advocate on behalf of people 
experiencing barriers to community 
participation. 

SWEAT Group Fitness at Lords 
Small group training has arrived at 
Lords Recreation Centre with our 
newest class... SWEAT!

Want to feel good about yourself and 
take your training to a new level? 
Try our new High Intensity Interval 
Training (HIIT) small group class, 
minimum time, maximum effort and 
real results. The aim of this class is 
to challenge yourself with functional 
training, designed to improve fitness.

For more, visit www.lords.com.au.

Shaun Tan Awards
The Shaun Tan Award for Young Artists 
2022 is underway with the finalists of 
each category currently on display in 
Subiaco Library. 

Proudly presented by the City of 
Subiaco for twenty years, the visual art 
award is open to Western Australian 
school students and encourages 
imagination, innovation and creativity. 

The people’s choice award will be 
determined by a public vote. Visit 
the library to cast your vote for your 
favourite artwork before Saturday  
23 July.

For more, visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.
au/shauntanaward.

National Tree Day
Join our community event at Lake 
Jualbup on Sunday 31 July, 9.30am to 
11.30am. Plant some native plants, 
meet your neighbours and enjoy some 
light refreshments.

Please bring your own gloves, trowel 
and reusable coffee cup, and dress 
appropriately for the weather.

Visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/events.

City prepares for extreme 
weather with drain upgrade  
Council recently endorsed a drain 
improvement plan that will equip the 
City’s drainage networks for  
changing rainfall patterns and help 
minimise the risk of future flooding  
for the community. 

Maintenance work has already been 
carried out but the newly approved 
upgrade works will see the drains 
increased to the highest level of 
service, ensuring the City is prepared 
for future storms. For more, visit  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/news.

Tim Winton Awards – entries 
open soon 
Entries for the City’s 2022 Tim Winton 
Award for Young Writers open on 
Monday 18 July.

Entries are open to Western Australian 
school students in years one to twelve. 
Stories submitted must be an original 
piece of prose writing, no more than 
2000 words in length. Entries must be 
the sole work of the entrant and are 
limited to one entry per person.

The creative writing award encourages 
innovation and creativity, and judges 
are looking for stories that show 
originality. For more, visit  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/news.

Science Week workshops  
We’re celebrating Science Week in August.

Bookings for after school workshops at 
Subiaco Library open on Monday 18 July 
at 9.30am.

For more, visit  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/events.

Finalisation of  
Local Planning Policies

3.9 Chesters’ Subdivision Heritage Area

3.13 Kings Road Heritage Area

At the City of Subiaco Ordinary Council 
Meeting held on 28 June 2022, Council 
proceeded with amended Local Planning 
Policies 3.9 ‘Chesters’ Subdivision Heritage 
Area’ and 3.13 ‘Kings Road Heritage Area’. 
The policies were amended to include 
additional properties within the heritage 
areas. They can be downloaded from 
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au.

Have your say on  
playground upgrades

The City is currently seeking your input 
on the replacement playgrounds for the 
Rankin Road playground and Lake Jualbup 
junior playground. 

Visit www.haveyoursay.subiaco.wa.gov.au  
to provide feedback by 5pm Monday  
25 July.

Plastic Free July

Plastic Free July is well underway and we’re 
helping you to live more sustainability with 
helpful information and videos over on our 
Facebook. Follow us at  
www.facebook.com/cityofsubi.

19
JUL

29
JUL


